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From: Diane Rigozzi <drigozzi@ss-vbc.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 8:10 AM

To: Richard Hall- Hartford city; rb38992@yahoo.com; rburleson113@gmail.com;

frankdockter8901@comcast.com; jmiller@proslot.com; Hellen Sullivan-Hartford City;
Terry Tibbs; Yemi Akinwale; Roxann Isbrecht
Subject: Thank you

Hello,

Although I'm a bit late, | wanted to thank the Hartford City board for voting yes on the Senior Services millage request.

| also wanted to say thank you for the respect and kindness you show to your guests that come. Not all are like that.

lol. But it has always been a pleasure to come to your meetings and watch how you present yourselves to everyone who
comes in.

Thank you again,

Diane Rigozzi

Senior Services of Van Buren Co.



